Loo, Nancy, et al. "Disappearances, Murders of Indigenous Women Get Less Attention than Gabby Petito Case despite Thousands Unsolved." *Fox 59*, Fox 59, 22 Sept. 2021, <a href="https://fox59.com/news/national-world/disappearances-murders-of-indigenous-women-get-less-attention-than-gabby-petito-case-despite-thousands-unsolved/">https://fox59.com/news/national-world/disappearances-murders-of-indigenous-women-get-less-attention-than-gabby-petito-case-despite-thousands-unsolved/</a>. -primary?

The article supplies us with statistics, case information, and a comparison of Gabby Petito's case vs. the native women's cases that happen 10x more. The source supports our research question and gives us some important key points of comparison. Fox News is a well-known resource and the authors of the article, are an Emmy award-winning journalist and a long-time news editor.

"Missing Indigenous Persons | NamUs." *NamUs*, U.S. Department of Justice, 26 Mar. 2021, <a href="https://namus.nij.ojp.gov/missing-indigenous-persons">https://namus.nij.ojp.gov/missing-indigenous-persons</a>. -primary

This government-based source gives us access to detailed data and information. It shows updates on unsolved cases monthly. The graph from this website will be helpful in learning the pattern of some of the crimes. The published cases provide us with some more statistics that are up to date. The source is a government website so it has factual information that can be used throughout our website.

"MMIW - Native Womens Wilderness." *Native Womens Wilderness*, Square Space, <a href="https://www.nativewomenswilderness.org/">https://www.nativewomenswilderness.org/</a>. 2 Mar. 2022. -secondary

Statisitcs are specifically focused on the violence and murder rates that native women experience. The website provides links to help spread support by donating to the cause. We have written down some of the statistics that they had found from reliable sources. The information and statistics were provided by Felicia Bartley and Isleta Pueblo. Both are scholars and are known for public humanities. Pueblo is a Native American author.

"Native American and Indigenous Peoples FAQs - UCLA Equity, Diversity & Inclusion." *UCLA Equity, Diversity & Inclusion*, UC Regents, 14 Apr. 2020, <a href="https://equity.ucla.edu/know/resources-on-native-american-and-indigenous-affairs/native-american-and-indigenous-peoples-faqs/#:~:text=Indigenous%20Peoples%20refers%20to%20a,States%20prior%20to%20European%20contact.e."

This source provides tons of information that's exclusively about indigenous/native peoples. A section of the site goes over different levels of recognition, racial minorities, etc. This source allows us to get a more in-depth view of what the government hasn't and has done for Native/Indigenous People. We'll be able to put it in our compare and contrast and statistic pages on our site. The website is published by UCLA, a well-trusted university for reliable information.

"Poster-Results." *Home*, National Center for Missing & Exploited Children, 2022, <a href="https://www.missingkids.org/gethelpnow/search/poster-results">https://www.missingkids.org/gethelpnow/search/poster-results</a>. -primary

Missing posters, amber alerts, and a 24-hour hotline are just some of the resources provided throughout the source. The source provides you with background information on the victims, which helps us identify certain areas that are more likely to be dangerous for our native peoples. The NCMEC (National Center for Missing & Exploited Children) is a private nonprofit

that started because of the US Congress. The source gives us information that was supplied by kids' families and or guardians.

Press, Associated. "Justice Department Working with Tribes on Missing Persons | Fox 59." *Fox* 59, Fox 59, 1 Apr. 2021,

https://fox59.com/news/justice-department-working-with-tribes-on-missing-persons/. - secondary

The article provides a governmental focus on our research question. It describes the difference in what levels of the government have done to help with the epidemic. The source gives us examples of contrasts between the levels of government and what they have contributed to help native women. The Associated Press is a news source that has been voted reliable with supplying factual information to report.

"Understanding the Issue of Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women." *Native Hope*, Native Hope, 2022,

https://www.nativehope.org/en-us/understanding-the-issue-of-missing-and-murdered-indigenous-women. -secondary

This website provides a variety of information from statistics, protests, and sources that are helping to make a change in this cause. Documentaries are interviews are available through this resource. The organization is based on volunteers and partners who help and meet different communities' needs, Native Hope will help us add to our compare vs. contrast page and our statistics page. It provides sourced information and the voices of native and indigenous women.

Waddell, Braeden. "Incomplete Data Complicates the Search for Missing Native American Women." *U.S.News*, U.S.News, 1 Nov. 2021,

https://www.usnews.com/news/best-states/articles/2021-11-01/the-link-between-missing-indigenous-women-and-missing-data. - secondary

This article brings up the topic of lack of information in cases. Resources and organizations that are trying to bring more information and details to help solve cases are mentioned and explained. This allows us to look into these new resources and look at more in-depth details that may be harder to find on other sites. The source is known to be a neutral factual news producer.